
HEERF Awarding Report – March 31, 2021 
The U.S. Dept. of Education awarded UWA $1,192,293 in CRRSAA funding to be given 

directly to students early in the Spring, 2021 semester. To guide distribution of these 

funds UWA created a needs-based tier, establishing the highest federally-calculated 

need as a priority while also taking direct educational expenses into account. Results of 

this needs-based distribution are included in the following breakdown: 




